

Special Committee on Financial Crimes, Tax Evasion and Tax Avoidance The Chair

Ms. Juliette Garside The Guardian Kings Place 90 York Way N1 9GU London United Kingdom

D 314107 06.09.2018

Subject:

Public hearing organised by the Special Committee on Financial Crimes, Tax Evasion and Tax Avoidance (TAX3) on "Lessons learnt from the Paradise Papers"

Dear Ms. Garside,

I am writing to warmly thank you, on my behalf and on behalf of the Special Committee on Financial Crimes, Tax Evasion and Tax Avoidance (TAX3), for your participation at the public hearing on "Lessons learnt from the Paradise Papers", which took place on 21 June 2018.

The Members highly appreciated your presentation and the quality of your answers and observations to their questions.

The hearing will be very valuable and useful for the work of the committee, thanks in no small measure to your contribution.

Yours sincerely,

Petr Ježek